
On the basis of its membership with The Royal Aal al-Bayt Institute for Islamic 

Thought, The Supreme Council of Islamic Affairs in the Republic of Chad 

promoted the World Interfaith Harmony Week amongst nearing Islamic countries 

and urged them to carry out relevant events during that same week. This has been 

clarified in the letter sent by the Cultural and Social Development Charity 

Association in the Cameroon. 

A prayer day was held in Chad for the people of the heavenly religions, which 

Muslim and Christian’s scholars attended. We will have several events on the 1
st
 of 

February 2011, which coincides with the World Interfaith and Harmony Week. 

Furthermore, we shall encourage non-governmental associations to do the like on 

the International day of the Heavenly Religions campaign. 

 


